
Individuals/Groups 
Contacted

Bronzite Participants 
Involved in 

Meeting/Activity

Community 
Participants Involved in 

Meeting/Activity

Date of 
Contact

Method of 
Contact

Summary of 
Discussions

Outstanding Concerns/Follow-
up Items

KitIA, QIA, Nunavut 
Wildlife Management 
Board, HTO (Resolute, 
Taloyoak), SAO (Resolute, 
Taloyoak)

Samuel Robb Tannis Bolt, QIA, 
Taloyoak, HTO, Resolute 
HTO, Taloyoak SAO, 
Resolute SAO

2023-07-17 Email Bronzite and full project 
introduction

N/A

KitIA, Nunavut Wildlife 
Management Board, HTO 
(Resolute, Taloyoak), SAO 
(Resolute, Taloyoak)

Samuel Robb Tannis Bolt, Taloyoak, 
HTO, Resolute HTO, 
Taloyoak SAO, Resolute 
SAO

2023-12-11 Email Outreach letter and 
presentation. 2023 
highlights, 2024 work 
program. Open another 
dialogue

Follow up with translated 
presentation

KitIA, Nunavut Wildlife 
Management Board, HTO 
(Resolute, Taloyoak), SAO 
(Resolute, Taloyoak)

Samuel Robb Tannis Bolt, Taloyoak, 
HTO, Resolute HTO, 
Taloyoak SAO, Resolute 
SAO

2024-05-08 Email Outreach letter regarding 
upcoming project 
admendment application 
to NPC. Includes non-
technical summary of 
revised project scope.
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TUA Samuel Robb Peter Aqqaq, Jimmy 
Oleekatalik

2024-05-10 Email TUA response to 
outreach letter sent on 
2024-05-08. Notified 
Bronzite of the existence 
of the TUA's proposed 
Aviqtuuq IPCA and that 
Bronzite made no 
previous 
correspondences to 
them on the dates 
provided (2023-07-17, 
2023-12-11)

Bronzite response to concerns 
on 2023-05-16. Provided copies 
of the previous 
correspondences to the Hamlet 
of Taloyoak and SBHTA on July 
17 and December 11 2023, 
including translations. Bronzite 
reiterated it's position that it 
desires to have open 
discussions with the TUA on 
how we can support eachothers 
efforts.

Charlie Lyall - former 
Taloyoak Mayor

Matrix Camps and 
Aviation, Samuel Robb

Charlie Lyall 2024-05-10 Text Discussion regarding 
letter received from TUA 
with Charlie Lyall (former 
mayor of Taloyoak).

N/A
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Charlie Lyall - former 
Taloyoak Mayor

Matrix Camps and 
Aviation, Samuel Robb

Charlie Lyall 2024-05-21 Text Discussion of project on 
Somerset Island

N/A

Hamlet of Taloyoak Stephanie Creighton 
(Ausenco)

Gina (Hamlet 
Administrator)

2024-10-08 Email Community hall booking 
and notification for 
community meeting to be 
held by Bronzite on Nov 8

Gina will distribute meeting 
notification around Taloyoak.

KIA (Taloyoak) Ausenco Jayko Neeveacheak (KIA 
Community Liason)

2024-10-18 Email Notification that Bronzite 
would be in Taloyoak 
hosting a community 
meeting on 2024-11-08. 
Bronzite requested 
assistance posting the 
community meeting 
notification and 
requested to meet one on 
one with the KIA 
Community Liaison.

Notification posted in town and 
on Taloyoak facebook group.
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TUA Ausenco Peter Aqqaq, Jimmy 
Oleekatalik

2024-10-23 Email Notification about 
Bronzite community 
meeting in Taloyoak 
November 8 and request 
for in-person meeting 
while Bronzite 
representatives are in the 
community.

No response.

KIA (Taloyoak) Ausenco Jayko Neeveacheak (KIA 
Community Liason)

2024-10-24 Email Follow up regarding 
availability to meet in 
person.

Jayko cc'd and forwarded the 
meeting notices and request to 
the TUA.

TUA Matthew Pickard Jimmy Oleekatalik (TUA) 2024-11-02 Email Follow up request for in 
person meeting to 
discuss project. Bronzite 
representatives will be in 
Taloyoak from November 
6 - 9

No response.

TUA, KIA (Taloyoak), 

Hamlet of Taloyoak

Ausenco Jimmy Oleekatalik (TUA), 

Jayko Neeveacheak (KIA 

Community 

Representative), David 

Irqiut (Interim Senior 

Administrative Officer), 

Gina (Hamlet 

Administrator)

2024-11-06 Email Informed the groups in 
Taloyoak that Bronzite 
was unable travel to 
Taloyoak due to 
inclement weather and 
noted the community 
meeting originally 
scheduled for 2024-11-
08, would need to be 
rescheduled.

Acklowedgement from Gina, no 
other responses.

TUA Samuel Robb Maggy (Receptionist?) 2024-11-12 Phone Was told that I must 
speak with Peter, who 
was unavailable. A note 
was left on his desk.

Call again later to discuss with 
Peter.
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Hamlet of Taloyoak Samuel Robb David Irquit (SAO) 2024-11-12 Phone Apologized for 
postponing the 
community meeting due 
to weather. Discussed 
the project and 
presentation. David will 
forward it to the town 
council.

Send copy of english and 
Inuktitut community 
presentation. Open line to 
discuss project any time.

KIA (Taloyoak) Samuel Robb Jayko Neeveacheak (KIA 
Community Liason)

2024-11-12 Phone Phone call, apologizing 
for being unable to make 
the meeting due to 
weather. Open to 
discussing project any 
time. Provided phone 
number as well as 
offered to send a copy of 
the presentation for 
distribution.

Send copy of english and 
Inuktitut community 
presentation. Jayko will share 
presentation around the 
community.

TUA Samuel Robb TUA 2024-11-12 Phone No response from Peter. 
Message was left to call 
Sam back when he is 
available.

Wait for phone call with Peter.

No response.

KIA (Taloyoak), Hamlet of 
Taloyoak

Samuel Robb Jayko Neeveacheak (KIA 
Community Liason), 
David Irquit (SAO)

2024-11-19 Email Follow up from phone 
calls on 2024-11-12. 
Invited to discuss project 
if they would like and if 
the presentation was 
forwarded to Town 
Council and/or others.

No response.
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TUA Samuel Robb TUA 2024-11-25 Email Update email to TUA. 
Included copies of 
community meeting 
presentation and 
handout and request to 
meet.

NIRB Samuel Robb Keith Morrison 2024-02-04 Phone Discussion with Keith 
regarding resuming 
previously screen project 
activities with no change 
in scope. Keith informs 
that no new screening is 
required and project 
activities within the 
original scope may 
continue.

Send letter to NIRB informing of 
resumption of project activities 
within originally screened 
scope.
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